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We kindly inform our esteemed readers and visitors that the National Library will exceptionally be
closed on Tuesday, February 11th 2025.
 

 

Dear Readers and Visitors!

We kindly inform our esteemed readers and visitors that the National Library will exceptionally be
closed on Tuesday, 11th February 2025.

We look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday, 12th February at the usual opening hours!

Thank you for your kind understanding!
2025/02/12 - 10:22 
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